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August 1st, 2022 

Dear Terramar Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome back to the 2022-2023 school year. I hope this letter finds you and your families well. 
Last school year, Terramar and nine other DVUSD schools piloted a standards based mindset 
in grading. We grew our understanding and set guidelines and procedures for other schools in 
the district to join into the standards based mindset grading shift for the 2022-2023. Thank you 
to those that attended last year and grew with us in the journey. It wasnôt perfect, and it is still a 
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